
 
 

 

Dear Business Leader and Interested Vendor, 

 

We’re excited to inform you of the opportunity to participate as an annual sponsor of the 

Alabama Municipal Revenue Officers Association (AMROA).  Founded in 1972, we are 

an association of municipal employees responsible for the collection, enforcement, 

and/or administration of the tax revenues of municipalities.  AMROA promotes 

professional development of municipal employees helping them to become more 

effective and efficient.  AMROA membership currently consists of over 250 municipal 

employees from across Alabama.  AMROA members are from the smallest towns to the 

largest cities in the state, representing more than 100 different municipalities.  AMROA 

members have titles and roles ranging from revenue officer, city clerk, finance director, 

revenue manager, treasurer, license inspector, auditor, to magistrates.  The common 

element is that all members are responsible for the administration, collection, or 

enforcement of municipal revenues (sales and use tax, business licenses, rental tax, 

utilities, etc.). 

 

This program features three levels of sponsorship and each level includes space on the 

Association’s website (www.amroa.org) under the “Marketplace” link.  AMROA sponsors 

two conferences each year; the Winter Conference and the Summer Conference.  The 

winter conference occurs in December each year in cooperation with the Center of 

Governmental Services at Auburn University. The summer conference, which is held in 

partnership with the University of Alabama, changes location each year. 

 

Please, review the attached summary of benefits, choose your level and become an 

AMROA sponsor today!  Sponsorships are good for one year and will be the only way to 

ensure your company is represented during AMROA events. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Kim Davidson 

AMROA President 

2015-2016 

 
 

http://www.amroa.org/

